
Dear Parent / Carer,

Welcome to Dolce Schools Catering!

We are the appointed catering provider for Priestnall School and we are determined to offer 
you and your child an excellent service, ensuring every student enjoys their meal and has the 
energy to study and learn throughout the day.

Our vision is to consistently be the best caterer in the education sector, not just on the plate 
but in how we provide our service and the effects this has on our stakeholders.

We believe the dining experience extends beyond just food and good service. The way our 
customers receive their food, the time it takes and the innovations used to reduce this time. 
The way the staff, the food and the service area are presented and the environment they eat 
is all an integral part of the experience. We aim to make a Dolce lunch time feel noticeably 
more special than other lunchtime services and be the experience of choice for our 
Customers.

For more information on Dolce, please visit our website www.dolce.co.uk

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions regarding school meals please do not 
hesitate to contact Dolce Customer Care Monday to Friday 8am to 5pm, on 01942 707709 
or by email to customercare@dolce.co.uk we are always happy to hear from you.

Kind Regards,
Dolce Customer Care Team

5 Cromwell Business Park, York Road, Wetherby, LS22 7SU Telephone: 01942 707709
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